
  

 

Private & Confidential 
 
10th July 2023 
 
Deputy Brendan Griffin TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare St, Dublin 2 
 
PQ Number: 30738/23 
 
Dear Deputy Griffin, 
 
PQ Question: To ask the Minister for Health the current rates of car-parking at University Hospital Kerry; if he 
will clarify whether there have been any increases or decreases in charges since 2018; the amount that has 
been generated in total by car-parking charges at the facility in the years 2018 to 2022 and to date in 2023, in 
tabular form; if he will provide a detailed breakdown of where the revenue from car-parking at the facility 
went to and what it was spent on; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Brendan Griffin 
 
Please refer to the calculations outlined below detailing car park income generated from 2018 to 2023. 

The car park income forms part of the overall hospital budget for provision of services.  

 
 
I trust this response is to your satisfaction; should you have any further queries however, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  



Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 _____________________ 
 Mary Fitzgerald  
 General Manager  
 University Hospital Kerry 


